
Subject: RE: Placement of donkey cart
From: "Bezmalinovich, Augie" <ABezmalinovich@portla.org>
Date: 11/21/2017 03:41 PM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Great – it’s being placed at the B91/92 Cruise Terminal building at the end of the
escalators.  If you all believe there’s a better place than have it move there.  Please,
whatever you do, do not move it outside…

From: Lorena Parker [mailto:lparker@sanpedrobid.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 1:14 PM
To: Bezmalinovich, Augie
Subject: Placement of donkey cart

Augie,

I will follow your lead on Leticia's request to meet with Jeffrey.  What do you think?

Lorena Parker
Executive Director
San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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